NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Farley Greets Fourth Grade Students

HUGH T. FARLEY June 10, 2015

State Senator Hugh T. Farley (R, C, | - Schenectady) had the pleasure of meeting students from Pashley
Elementary School on June 9th when they were in Albany visiting the Capitol. He discussed New Y ork

State history and government with the group. Students from Kelleen O'Rourke’s fourth grade class

were included on the tour.



